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ROMANIA 

Floresti 
 

Dear Friends and 

Supporters, 
       
 

 

What exciting things will we find in this box of toys sent by SB Foundation? A few stuffed animals are visible among other items. 
 

SB Foundation’s school project in Floresti has been ongoing from the Fall 

semester of 2014 through the Spring semester of 2022 and concluded with fun 

summer activities, like games and contests, all the way into August. Vi are very 

proud of this project and grateful that several organizations and many private 

individuals have supported it through the years.  Even if we now must put an 

end to this project because Dana and Nuti, due to health issues, no longer have 

the energy to undertake the intensive work among the Roma youth in Floresti, 

we are convinced that the Roma youngsters who have been educated will be 

role models for younger generations, who will see the potential for jobs and a 

bright future that an education can unlock.  
  

 

A warm thank you to each and everyone who has contributed to the school project in FLoresti! 

Greetings from SB Foundation and us on the Board,  
Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Ivar, Lena, Roger 
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